BUCKS * BULLETIN

HEATHER REYNOLDS REPORTED A PRINCIPAL FOR COMFORTING A STUDENT ON THE FIRST DAY OF KINDERGARTEN, NOW SHE WANTS YOUR VOTE

For many across the county, today marks the first day of school. We are hopeful for a happy and successful school year for all Bucks County students and their families. We recognize the need for in person education free from illegal and ineffective medical mandates, such as the mask mandate the PA Supreme Court overturned in 2022, which Josh Shapiro defended as Attorney General. When we think back to the start of prior academic years, we are reminded of an incident that occurred on the first day of school in 2021, when a Cold Spring Elementary Kindergartener was photographed being consoled by his Principal, Mr. Finger, as he arrived at school for the first time. According to his mother, the student had been crying and his principal was comforting him.



Heather Elbaum Reynolds

This is a picture of Cold Spring Elementary's principal Mr. Brian Finger (Ethan's principal) unmasked and inches away from elementary age students faces! He is clearly violating the 3 feet of distance when feasible and potentially endangering those students!

I don't know the status of his health and I don't know if he's vaccinated but he is unmasked and in children's faces!!!

Already contacted the board (only half will care), the commissioners office and superintendents.



August 2021 Facebook Post by Heather Reynolds. We have obscured students' faces for privacy.

What the student's family did not anticipate, was that a district parent would take the photo and share it around social media to criticize the principal, and to report him to CBSD and county officials. That district parent was Heather Reynolds, current Democrat nominee for school board in CBSD region 2.

The student's mother gave a public comment at the August 31st CBSD meeting that year, stating, "I find it unfathomable that another parent would use my children, and specifically my youngest child, in such a vulgar way. I never gave her permission to repost his picture and comment on how my child looked. This situation caused my family and

me great distress, and it still makes me sick that my five-year-old was used in such a vile way. It's absolutely shameful."

Now that Heather Reynolds is running for school board, we cannot help but notice that she and her fellow Democrat running mates have changed their tune and now claim to support parent choice. That is not consistent with her behavior in 2021. Back then, we saw a person who was so fixated on forcing compliance with illegal mandates that she lost her sense of humanity and found it acceptable to use a child for political purposes.

We must remember who supported sweeping mandates during the pandemic when considering any candidate asking for your vote. The poor judgment shown here is not the leadership we would hope to find in a candidate seeking a school board seat in the largest suburban district in Pennsylvania.

SIGN OUR
PETITION TO
PROTECT
GIRLS' SPORTS &
LOCKER ROOMS

SCAN OR VISIT PROTECTBUCKS.COM/PETITION



UPCOMING EVENT

SEPT. 11 @ 7 PM
PROTECT OUR CHILDREN



SPEAKER PAULA SCANLAN
HOSTED BY HOPE FOR PA

Paula Scanlan is a former University of Pennsylvania swimmer who was forced to share a locker room with a male swimmer (Thomas). Paula is inspired by fellow female athletes like Riley Gaines, and is now speaking out to protect other women and young girls from this harmful ideology. Don't miss Paula's powerful story of courage.

Venue To Be Announced Registration Required



SCAN TO REGISTER